
               
 
 

 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL  
 

Everyone is getting very excited about the disco this Thursday night.  Yesterday afternoon I visited our year 6 
students who are currently on camp down at Woodmanôs Point.  Their excitement was electrifying. My 
thoughts are with Ms Dagostino and Ms Lim at the moment, as Iôm sure they wouldnôt have had much sleep 
last night.  They are a very good group of students though, so Iôm sure they wouldnôt have caused any havoc.  
They have a very busy schedule over the next three days, which includes archery, orienteering, roping and 
the flying fox.  I hope they save some energy left for the disco. 
 
I have extended the close-off date for parents to complete the National Schools Opinion Survey so would ap-
preciate it if parents could get on-line and give us some feedback. The link is https://
www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/MbaS33FK or you can pick up a hard-copy at the front office. The survey is also 
available in different languages so please see us at the office if you would like a copy in a  
language other than English. 
 
On the first day of term the teachers had the opportunity to interrogate our NAPLAN data.  Our Year 5ôs did 
extremely well, performing at or above similar schools in all areas, which was a big improvement on previous 
years. Our Year 3 results improved slightly in reading and maths but were very disappointing in spelling,  
writing and grammar.  By going through the data carefully, teachers have decided that reading must remain a  
priority for us in 2019. They have identified that the areas our students find most difficult are inferring meaning 
from text, vocabulary, and being aware of different text types and how they are constructed.  These areas will 
be our focus in 2019. 
 
Congratulations to our boys basketball team who won the district competition last week. They are a great ex-

ample of how dedication, teamwork, perseverance and practise allow us to realise our goals. 

Jennifer Broz 

Principal 
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      **IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER **  
 

29th October Year 6 Camp  

1st November Halloween Disco  

14th November  2019 Kindy & Pre-Primary information meeting in the  

   Kindy/PP room after K/PP assembly 

28th November  Invited parents Thank you Morning Tea 

3rd December Swimming Starts (notes to be sent home Week 5) 

6th December Students Christmas Dinner 

12th December Graduation Book/Award Assembly, Class Parties,  

   Graduation Dinner 

13th December Last day of school for students 

https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/MbaS33FK
https://www.schoolsurvey.edu.au/s/MbaS33FK


 

Please see the FlexiBuzz app for all current notices available from Google Play and the App store. 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

    Remember:    
 

      NO HAT  

     NO PLAY   
 

 

Kindergarten & Pre Primary enrolments for 2019 
ENROL NOW!     Do not let your child miss out !!!!! 

 

     Application for enrolment for K-PP in 2019 at  
       Curtin Primary School are filling up quickly !! 

 

Children born between 1st July 2014 to 30th June 2015 - Kindergarten 2019 
 

Children born between 1st July 2013 to 30th June 2014 - Pre Primary 2019 

HONOUR  CERTIFICATES 

 

Congratulations to the following students who received Honour Certificates :  
 

 Rm K/PP:   Estelle Reid: Angus Marquet 
 

 Rm  5:         Tsapazi Luis: Mayar Al-Hadad 
 

 Rm 12:        Andre Broseta de Sequeira: Aashiba Dodia 
                                         

 Rm 3:          Minh Hieu Nguyen:  Sky Blott 
 

            Rm 4:          Joshua Ginting: Mikayla Richards 
 

 

POSITIVE BEHAVIOUR SUPPORT 

AUSSIE OF THE MONTH 

 

Congratulations to all the students who received nominations 

for demonstrating the value of Self-Control. You are all 

growing as stronger people when you put this value into 

practice. 

 A special mention to Sky Blott and Luis Tsapazi for receiv-

ing the awards for their wonderful demonstrations of Self 

Control. 

 

For the remainder of the year we will be focusing on differ-

ent ways in which we can demonstrate Respect. It would be 

wonderful for families to talk together to find common ways 

in which your homes and the school 

expect Respect to be shown.   

 

Roxanne 

Morine 

Chaplain  

 

 

NEXT ASSEMBLY:    

Wed 14th November at 8.50am  

conducted by our K/PP class.  

 

 

 

Curtin Primary School is very excited to announce that we are recipients of a Dymocks 
Library Regeneration Donation. We have received $2,500 worth of books for our school 
library. Dymocks Childrenôs Charities will be launching this donation to Curtin Primary 

School on Wednesday 7th November at 9am in the library. 

**2019 Kindy & Pre-Primary Information Meeting**  
Wednesday 14th November after the assembly in the  

Kindy/PP room. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

A big thank you - you made this happen! 
The students would like to thank all our families, friends and neighbours 
who help collect over 27,000 Coles Sports for School vouchers for our 
school. Your efforts have allowed us to purchase 2 badminton sets which 

includes 2.5m length nets, 2 hurdle sets, netball kit  
containing 12 balls, 4 pop up soccer goals, set of air flow balls, shin pads, 

4 coloured spiky balls, target striking board and ice packs. 
We look forward to using these items in our physical education classes at 

our lunch time breaks. 
 

Thank you again ï You are all óSimply The Bestô 
Mrs Kalajzic 

 

 

 

 


